
Farmer’s Market: The Place for Fresh Foods 

If you find yourself wishing you had fresh foods to eat, try checking out a Farmer’s Market.  The 
Faith Community Health Team would encourage you to attend the DeWitt Farmer’s Market from 
3:30pm to 6:30pm on Thursdays through September 24, 2020 in Lincoln Park.  If you have never 
attended this open-air market, you will find a variety of healthy foods for purchase and you will 
be supporting the local growers.  For more information regarding the DeWitt Farmer’s Market, 
please contact the coordinators directly at dewittfarmersmarket@yahoo.com. 


